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Exotic Phytophagous Snail  
COMPLIANCE AGREEMENT 
 
Please complete and return this form as soon as possible. Your cooperation will ensure we can 
serve you in a timely manner and prevent shipping delays. Thank You.  
 
The Oregon Department of Agriculture is required to certify that all Christmas trees shipped to 
the states listed below have been visually inspected and certified by an ODA official to be free of 
brown garden snail (Cornu asperum). Each of these states holds a quarantine against brown 
garden snail. All growers shipping Christmas trees to the following states must complete this 
compliance agreement as part of the certification process: 

Alabama, Arkansas, Florida, Mississippi, North Carolina, and Tennessee 
Shipments to North Carolina require a pre-notification to be sent to: Joy.Goforth@ncagr.gov. 
Please include copies of shipping certificates and invoices. 
 
Business Name: ___________________________________ License #: _____________________ 
 
Please indicate the state(s) listed below you will ship Christmas trees to: 
     

Estimate Number of Loads 
o Alabama  ____________________ 
o Arizona  ____________________ 
o Florida   ____________________ 
o Mississippi  ____________________ 
o North Carolina  ____________________ 
o Tennessee  ____________________ 
o Virginia  _____________________ 

 
Grower’s signature: __________________________________ Date: _______________________ 
 
Expiration Date:  December 31, 2021 
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PLEASE RETURN TO: 
 
By mail: James Chin 
  Oregon Department of Agriculture 
  Attn: Nursery & Christmas Tree Program 
  635 Capitol St. NE, Salem, OR 97301-2532 
 
By E-mail: james.chin@oda.oregon.gov 
 
By Fax:  503.689.4786 
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